
Rediscovering the 

Gospel



Paul, a servant of Christ Jesus, called to be an 
apostle and set apart for the gospel of God –
the gospel he promised beforehand through his 
prophets in the Holy Scriptures regarding his 
Son, who as to his earthly life was a descendant 
of David, and who through the Spirit of holiness 
was appointed the Son of God in power by his 
resurrection from the dead: Jesus Christ our 
Lord.

Romans 1:1-4



News breaks into and 
transforms a story…











News!

Story



“Carney becomes PM”



Paul, a servant of Christ Jesus, called to be an 
apostle and set apart for the gospel of God –
the gospel he promised beforehand through his 
prophets in the Holy Scriptures regarding his 
Son, who as to his earthly life was a descendant 
of David, and who through the Spirit of holiness 
was appointed the Son of God in power by his 
resurrection from the dead: Jesus Christ our 
Lord.

Romans 1:1-4



For what I received I passed on to you as of first 
importance: that Christ died for our sins 
according to the Scriptures, that he was buried, 
that he was raised on the third day according to 
the Scriptures…

1 Corinthians 15:3-4



God presented Christ as a sacrifice of 
atonement…

Romans 3:25

‘sacrifice of atonement’ = hilasterion



hilasterion = kapporeth = ‘lid’






